
State Water Resources Control Board
VIA EMAIL:

August 14, 2024

Jerome L. Pitt, CPSWQ
EHSM Department, Cuyamaca College

Dear Mr. Pitt,

Thank you for submitting the proposal to administer the Stormwater Management 
Program curriculum on behalf of Environmental Health and Safety Management 
(EHSM) Department at Cuyamaca College. State and Regional Water Board staff 
evaluated the proposal and found that the collection of courses provides an acceptable 
level of training as prerequisites for the Qualified Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan 
(SWPPP) Developer and Practitioner certifications.

In accordance with the 2022 Construction Stormwater General Permit, Section V.H, I 
hereby approve the successful completion (C grade or better) of the following EHSM 
courses as acceptable prerequisites for the Qualified SWPPP Developer and Qualified 
SWPP Practitioner certifications.

EHSM Courses for the Qualified SWPPP Developer Prerequisite:

· EHSM 115 – Runoff Sampling for Construction
· EHSM 117 – Stormwater Best Management Practices for Construction
· EHSM 220 – Stormwater Runoff Management Regulatory Concepts
· EHSM 221 – Stormwater Runoff Management Technical Background
· EHSM 223 – Stormwater Runoff Management Construction Inspections
· EHSM 225 – Stormwater Runoff Management Post-Construction Best 

Management Practice Inspections
· EHSM 226 – Erosion and Sedimentation Concepts
· EHSM 227 – Erosion and Sedimentation Calculations
· EHSM 228 – Stormwater Quality Concepts
· EHSM 229 – Stormwater Quality Calculations
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EHSM Courses for the Qualified SWPPP Practitioner Prerequisite:

· EHSM 115 – Runoff Sampling for Construction
· EHSM 117 – Stormwater Best Management Practices for Construction
· EHSM 220 – Stormwater Runoff Management Regulatory Concepts
· EHSM 221 – Stormwater Runoff Management Technical Background
· EHSM 223 – Stormwater Runoff Management Construction Inspections
· EHSM 225 – Stormwater Runoff Management Post-Construction Best 

Management Practice Inspections

The courses are now listed on the State Water Resources Control Board’s 
2022 Construction Stormwater General Permit webpage
(https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/stormwater/construction/gener
al_permit_reissuance.html).

Please contact Brandon Roosenboom at Brandon.Roosenboom@waterboards.ca.gov
with any additional questions. 

Sincerely,

Phillip Crader, Deputy Director
Division of Water Quality
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